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Headteacher: Mrs P Foster

Dear Parents,
As you will know the school is opening to more pupils from Monday June 8th. This wider opening does include nursery pupils. Unfortunately, so that we can follow government guidance to keep pupils and staff safe, we have had to limit the numbers of pupils who can return. 
In nursery we have prioritised the children of key workers, vulnerable pupils and pupils who are due to make the transition to reception class in September.  We have now contacted all parents of children we believe fall into these groups. 
If you believe your child falls into one of these groups and you have not been contacted by school, please get in touch through the school office if you would like your child to come back to nursery. We may take up to 5 days to consider your request.
We will continue to provide some activities and support for children to learn at home through our class Dojo. 

Mrs P Foster
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